
The province/nationwide mantra for the last several  
years has been 'conserve energy'. My husband and I are seniors. We have complied  
with the 'conserve energy' request along with countless other conscientious citizens.  
Our local Enwin Utility now says that their revenue is down and are seeking a rate  
increase of $100.00 perhousehold! What has the utility done to contain costs in the  
face of falling revenue due in large part to a successful conservation campaign?  
Windsor/Essex County has huge wind and solar farms. Who benefits from that energy  
generation? This rate increase should not be allowed until it is shown that the utility  
has done its due diligence - find and implement efficiencies within the company. 
 
Catherine Schooley 
 

  

 




